
 
 

Faculty Development Workshop Series 
 

 

“Developing the Diverse Department We Want: 

How do we cultivate it at the undergraduate, 

graduate, and faculty levels?” 
 

Dr. Clifton Poodry 

Senior Fellow 

Science Education Department 

Howard Hughes Medical Institute 

 

The presentation and conversation will reflect on our values and offer 

strategies to fulfil our aspirations for a first rate, inclusive and diverse 

department at all levels from the student body to the faculty to the 

administrative team. 
 

Friday, April 20, 2018 

CBB 238 

noon – 1:00 pm 

Light refreshments will be provided.  Please RSVP using the 

link below: 
www.SignUpGenius.com/go/10C0D4FADAF28A5FB6-developing 

  

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4FADAF28A5FB6-developing

